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Vehicle Mounted 3D Survey System – Budget Adjustment 
Request 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That a budget adjustment in the amount of $250,000 to Capital Project #1041 – 
Benchmark Rehabilitation funded from the Land Development - Prepaid Engineering 
Reserve in the amount of $80,000 and from the Infrastructure Replacement – Water 
and Wastewater Reserve in the amount of $170,000 be approved for the purchase of a 
Vehicle Mounted 3D Survey system, including associated software, and staff training. 

 
History 
At the November 6, 2018 Standing Policy Committee on Transportation meeting, a 
report of the A/General Manager, Transportation & Utilities dated November 6, 2018 
was considered. 
 
Attachment 
November 6, 2018 report of the A/General Manager, Transportation & Utilities. 


